[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern: 

I have had the distinct pleasure of having Fernando Rodríguez Rodríguez under my supervision when he developed him Final Project entitled “IP Telephony: Protocol Analisys and Reference Standards” in the Faculty of Computer Science at University of A Coruna. Fernando has been more than the ideal student. 
He achieved all the goals outlined in the draft:
- Study of existing solutions, its protocols and standards.
- Analysis of a proprietary technology platform and one based on free software.
- Conducting performance testing and performance in different scenarios.

Due to his excellent work, Fernando obtained First-class mark

I will always hold Fernando in the highest esteem, I sincerely recommend him as very qualified Network Engineer. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Francisco J. Nóvoa, Ph.D.
Department of Information a Communications Technology
Faculty of Computer Science
University of A Coruna
